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RECENTLY RELEASED DEER RESEARCH REPORT 
 

Rural Industries Research and Development Corporation 
 
 
 
The comprehensive ‘Deer Industry Statistics’ report, undertaken by Chris Tuckwell, has been released and is 
now available free on the RIRDC website (www.rirdc.gov.au ) or in hard copy from the RIRDC publications 
unit.   
 
This is really the only source of statistical information about the deer industry.  Our industry suffers the fate of 
many small industries in the census – being amalgamated under ‘other’.   
 
The report provides production volumes for both venison and velvet and offers an insight into export figures 
and the size of the industry. 
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